
PAM BEASLEY-PITTMAN
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE

VICE MAYOR, DISTRICT 3

JOIN US!
Residents of Melrose Park are 
invited to join Vice Mayor  
Pam Beasley-Pittman, 
representatives from Florida 
Power and Light (FPL) and 
City of Fort Lauderdale staff 
for an informational meeting 
to discuss the design and 
installation of street lighting in 
the neighborhood.

JANUARY 29, 2024 | 6:30 P.M.
Westwood Heights Elementary School

2861 SW 9th St, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312

MELROSE PARK NEIGHBORHOOD

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE


